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Top DEP Stories 
 
Bradford Era: DEP to host public hearing on waste injection well proposal 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/local/dep-to-host-public-hearing-on-waste-injection-well-
proposal/article_0aad9260-21bc-11ee-a6e0-d70ca3c6aae7.html  
 
WKOK: DEP declares statewide Code Orange Air Quality Action Day 
https://www.wkok.com/dep-declares-statewide-code-orange-air-quality-action-day/  
 
WNEP: Code Orange Air Quality alert issued for Monday 
https://www.wnep.com/article/weather/code-orange-air-quality-alert-issued-for-monday-
pennsylvania-wnep-health/523-32c6400e-ef39-4623-b23c-54b3da2a9af7  
 
Gant News: DEP Declares Statewide Code Orange Air Quality Action Day for Fine Particulate Matter 
https://gantnews.com/2023/07/17/dep-declares-statewide-code-orange-air-quality-action-day-for-fine-
particulate-matter/  
 
Milton Standard-Journal: DEP issues air quality alert 
https://www.standard-journal.com/news/local/article_6c95f777-f9cd-583c-af15-278918a2a8fc.html  
 
Daily Collegian: Pennsylvania DEP declares statewide Code Orange air quality action day 
https://www.psucollegian.com/news/pennsylvania-dep-declares-statewide-code-orange-air-quality-
action-day/article_6b68a4ba-2440-11ee-b703-f70e65406322.html  
 
City and State Pennsylvania: PA DEP receives $3M for development of building code training programs 
https://www.cityandstatepa.com/policy/2023/07/pa-dep-receives-3m-development-building-code-
training-programs/388542/  
   
Bradford Era: DEP declares statewide Code Orange Air Quality Action Day today 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/dep-declares-statewide-code-orange-air-quality-action-day-
today/article_0aebb262-2409-11ee-991d-6f89126ee417.html 
 
Record Argus: DEP: Code Orange air quality action day in effect today 
https://www.recordargusnews.com/articles/dep-code-orange-air-quality-action-day-in-effect-today/ 
 
WJET-TV: Code Orange Air Quality Action issued across PA Monday 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/pennsylvania-news/code-orange-air-quality-action-issued-across-pa-
monday/ 
 
Scranton Times: DEP announces Code Orange air, quality warning for Pennsylvania 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/dep-announces-code-orange-air-quality-warning-for-
pennsylvania/article_4f2ac422-ef0e-5187-9d18-9dff0b7ebdc0.html 
 
KDKA: Pittsburgh Weather: Poor air quality and afternoon severe weather chances 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/pittsburgh-weather-poor-air-quality-and-afternoon-
severe-weather-chances/  
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KDKA: Code orange: Wildfire smoke to cause unhealthy levels of pollution for sensitive groups Monday 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/pennsylvania-statewide-code-orange-wildfire-smoke-
monday/ 
 
WTAE: All of Pennsylvania under Code Orange Air Quality Action Day for Monday 
https://www.wtae.com/article/code-orange-air-quality-pennsylvania-dep-july-17/44555372 
 
WPXI: CODE ORANGE: Air quality a concern; scattered showers, storms develop later 
https://www.wpxi.com/weather/code-orange-smoke-canadian-wildfire-returns-area-scattered-
showers-storms-develop-later/YNCTABMSUBE7NGQHVEQYYFEGXE/ 
 
WPXI: Code Orange Air Quality Alert issued for Pennsylvania for Monday 
https://www.wpxi.com/rss-snd/code-orange-air-quality-alert-issued-pennsylvania-
monday/WBYNZLQ7FBGFTB4NWQQBMUNEBY/ 
 
WESA: Code Orange air quality alert issued for Pittsburgh and Pa. as smoke from Canadian wildfires 
returns 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2023-07-17/pittsburgh-code-orange-air-quality 
 
Beaver County Radio: DEP Declares Statewide Code Orange Air Quality Action Day for Fine Particulate 
Matter for July 17, 2023, Across Pennsylvania 
https://beavercountyradio.com/news/dep-declares-statewide-code-orange-air-quality-action-day-for-
fine-particulate-matter-for-july-17-2023-across-pennsylvania/ 
 
Tribune-Democrat: State DEP issues air quality warning for Monday 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/local_news/state-dep-issues-air-quality-warning-for-
monday/article_2b42e91c-2432-11ee-a5b3-6f67dd4810b1.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Code orange air quality alert issued for Monday 
https://triblive.com/local/code-orange-air-quality-alert-issued-for-monday/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Pa. DEP declares code orange air quality alert across the state for Monday 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/health/2023/07/16/air-quality-index-
pittsburgh/stories/202307160136 
 
Whitemarsh Train Derailment 
 
Delco Times: Freight train derails in Whitemarsh Township 
https://www.delcotimes.com/2023/07/17/freight-train-derails-in-whitemarsh-township/  
 
Philly Burbs: CSX train derails in Montgomery County on Norfolk Southern rail line 
https://www.phillyburbs.com/story/news/local/2023/07/17/freight-train-derailment-evacuation-
montgomery-county-plymouth-meeting/70419629007/  
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Train derails in Whitemarsh Township, forcing evacuations, road closures 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/live/montgomery-county-train-derailment-whitemarsh-township-
philadelphia-20230717.html  
 

https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/pennsylvania-statewide-code-orange-wildfire-smoke-monday/
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/pennsylvania-statewide-code-orange-wildfire-smoke-monday/
https://www.wtae.com/article/code-orange-air-quality-pennsylvania-dep-july-17/44555372
https://www.wpxi.com/weather/code-orange-smoke-canadian-wildfire-returns-area-scattered-showers-storms-develop-later/YNCTABMSUBE7NGQHVEQYYFEGXE/
https://www.wpxi.com/weather/code-orange-smoke-canadian-wildfire-returns-area-scattered-showers-storms-develop-later/YNCTABMSUBE7NGQHVEQYYFEGXE/
https://www.wpxi.com/rss-snd/code-orange-air-quality-alert-issued-pennsylvania-monday/WBYNZLQ7FBGFTB4NWQQBMUNEBY/
https://www.wpxi.com/rss-snd/code-orange-air-quality-alert-issued-pennsylvania-monday/WBYNZLQ7FBGFTB4NWQQBMUNEBY/
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2023-07-17/pittsburgh-code-orange-air-quality
https://beavercountyradio.com/news/dep-declares-statewide-code-orange-air-quality-action-day-for-fine-particulate-matter-for-july-17-2023-across-pennsylvania/
https://beavercountyradio.com/news/dep-declares-statewide-code-orange-air-quality-action-day-for-fine-particulate-matter-for-july-17-2023-across-pennsylvania/
https://www.tribdem.com/news/local_news/state-dep-issues-air-quality-warning-for-monday/article_2b42e91c-2432-11ee-a5b3-6f67dd4810b1.html
https://www.tribdem.com/news/local_news/state-dep-issues-air-quality-warning-for-monday/article_2b42e91c-2432-11ee-a5b3-6f67dd4810b1.html
https://triblive.com/local/code-orange-air-quality-alert-issued-for-monday/
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/health/2023/07/16/air-quality-index-pittsburgh/stories/202307160136
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/health/2023/07/16/air-quality-index-pittsburgh/stories/202307160136
https://www.delcotimes.com/2023/07/17/freight-train-derails-in-whitemarsh-township/
https://www.phillyburbs.com/story/news/local/2023/07/17/freight-train-derailment-evacuation-montgomery-county-plymouth-meeting/70419629007/
https://www.phillyburbs.com/story/news/local/2023/07/17/freight-train-derailment-evacuation-montgomery-county-plymouth-meeting/70419629007/
https://www.inquirer.com/news/live/montgomery-county-train-derailment-whitemarsh-township-philadelphia-20230717.html
https://www.inquirer.com/news/live/montgomery-county-train-derailment-whitemarsh-township-philadelphia-20230717.html


Pottstown Mercury: Freight train derails in Whitemarsh Township 
https://www.pottsmerc.com/2023/07/17/freight-train-derails-in-whitemarsh-township/  
 
Mentions   
 
Sayre Morning-Times: Special meeting held for proposed mine site in Athens Twp. 
https://www.morning-times.com/news/article_9997dd84-10ed-5641-bec8-850c64dd08df.html  
 
WETM: Athens Township quarry plans resurface after two years of silence 
https://www.mytwintiers.com/news-cat/top-stories/athens-township-quarry-plans-resurface-after-two-
years-of-silence/  
 
Air 
 
WJET-TV: It’s Baaaack. Canadian Wildfire Smoke Affects Us Today 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/local-news/its-baaaack-canadian-wildfire-smoke-affects-us-today/ 
 
Post-Gazette: 95 members of Congress ask EPA for stronger vehicle emissions rules 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2023/07/15/vehicle-emissions-congress-
epa/stories/202307150008 
 
Beaver County Times: Community Matters: Commissioners meeting about Shell highlights importance of 
leading without being in charge 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/opinion/columns/2023/06/11/communcommissioners-meeting-
about-shell-highlights-the-importance-of-leading-without-being-in-charge/70308074007/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
Tribune-Review: F.D. Flam: How much heat can the human body stand? 
https://triblive.com/opinion/f-d-flam-how-much-heat-can-the-human-body-stand/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Record heat is burning investors and they don't know it 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/pittsburgh-company-news/2023/07/16/investors-heat-
record/stories/202307160031 
 
Post-Gazette: David Shribman: John Kerry, global evan­ge­list of cli­mate peril — and possibility 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/david-shribman/2023/07/16/john-kerry-global-climate-
change/stories/202307160041  
 
Post-Gazette: Climate disasters daily have become the 'new normal' 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2023/07/16/climate-change-disasters-
floods/stories/202307160020 
 
Pittsburgh Union Progress: Pittsburgh region faces increasing rain, flood risks as planet warms  
https://www.unionprogress.com/2023/07/16/pittsburgh-region-faces-increasing-rain-flood-risks-as-
planet-warms/ 
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The Guardian: Big oil quietly walks back on climate pledges as global heat records tumble 
https://www.theguardian.com/us-news/2023/jul/16/big-oil-climate-pledges-extreme-heat-fossil-fuel 
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
Allegheny Front: FRICK PARK’S SURVIVAL CAMP ENCOURAGES KIDS TO EXPLORE NATURE   
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/frick-park-summer-camp-pittsburgh-parks-conservancy/ 
 
Energy 
 
KDKA: Pennsylvania launching pilot program to cool homes through LIHEAP program 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/pennsylvania-pilot-program-cool-homes-liheap-program/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Ford slashes prices for F-150 Lightning electric vehicles due to cheaper raw materials, 
efficiencies 
https://triblive.com/business/ford-slashes-prices-for-f-150-lightning-electric-vehicles-due-to-cheaper-
raw-materials-efficiencies/ 
 
PublicSource: From implosion’s dust, competing visions for Allegheny Valley’s future emerging 
https://www.publicsource.org/springdale-development-heinz-endowments-implosion-green-energy-
cheswick-allegheny/ 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Record Argus: Clean-up yields actual kitchen sink from river 
https://www.recordargusnews.com/articles/clean-up-yields-actual-kitchen-sink-from-river/ 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
KDKA: Federal appeals court blocks construction of pipeline from W. Va. to Virginia 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/federal-appeals-court-blocks-construction-of-pipeline-
from-w-va-to-virginia/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Report: Supreme Court may decide on Mountain Valley Pipeline 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2023/07/14/mountain-valley-pipeline-supreme-
court.html 
 
Vector Management 
 
Kane Republican: Spotted Lanternfly grows closer to McKean County 
https://www.kanerepublican.com/spotted-lanternfly-grows-closer-to-mckean-
county/image_93e89db2-2127-11ee-8f94-fb2ed3c2130b.html 
 
WICU-TV: Mosquitoes in Fairview Township Test Positive for West Nile Virus 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/49196476/mosquitoes-in-fairview-township-test-positive-for-
west-nile-virus 
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Waste 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Carlisle plans fall debut of new vacuum truck for leaf collection 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/government-politics/carlisle-plans-fall-debut-of-new-vacuum-truck-
for-leaf-collection/article_4c9f34ec-219b-11ee-b57f-8b90e3c10aa9.html#tracking-source=home-top-
story  
 
Water 
 
Sayre Morning-Times: Athens Borough to introduce electronic payment for sewer bills 
https://www.morning-times.com/news/article_aa44013f-bb3c-537a-ad35-7306b5c71c87.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Portlock's Viewpoint: Regional decarbonization: 7 next steps to continue our 
progress 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2023/07/14/portlock-viewpoint-7-next-steps-
decarbonization.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: How does municipal planning work in your community? 
https://dailyitem-
cnhi.newsmemory.com/?token=a5013dbe610ee41b0fc19787abb8fb57_64b54300_1406033&selDate=2
0230717&goTo=A001&artid=2 
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